
MASS STORAGE

SUPPORT BULLETIN |

SCZ-3.2 disk controller #24

: 1/3/92
Status: Action required if applicable

Subject: Drive support above four units under AOS/VS II rev 1.12 and above

ECO#: 1626

Assemblies: 500-492-00

Revisions: A through F

S/Ns: N/A

Problem:

AOS/VS II revisions 1.12 and above make use of a previously unused DPJ PIO

command when communicating with a secondary DPJ controller. The SCZ-3.2

assemblies identified above do not support this command.

System Impact:

AOS/VS II will limit the maximum number of accessible drives on these

controllers to four.

Action Required:

If support of more than four units under these conditions is required, a SCZ-

3.2 assembly 500-492-00 at revision G or above is also required.

You may request an RMA for upgrade to current revision, if desired, by calling

Zetaco Customer Service/Support at 800-537-5292. In-factory upgrade will be

provided at the standard time and materials rate.
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